
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calendar Dates:  All dates can be found on our school website 

April 

24 Apr  -  ‘Tennis Assembly’ by The Hallamshire Academy - to link in with our PE topic 

25 Apr  -  Arches Dance Performance @ Octagon Centre  at 12.30 

26 Apr  -  Forest School starts for Yellow Base  

May 

06 May  -  Bank Holiday  -  School closed 

15 May  -  Foundation meeting for new parents (children starting Sep 2019) 

17 May  -  Clothes Swap Social Event 7 - 9 pm 

22 May  -  Whirlow Parents Meeting @9.00am in the Hall 

25 May  - 2 Jun: Spring half-term 

Head Teacher’s Note 

Treak Cliff Cavern Visit:  We had a wonderful time exploring Treak Cliff Cavern.  The whole 
school were able to walk through the cave and learn about its features and what makes it special. 
It was a great way to start our new topic ‘What would you find in a cave?’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clothes Swap Social Event 

A fund raising ‘Clothes Swap’ social event will be held in the Hall  on 17 May 
2018 from 7 - 9 pm. All welcome (no kids!). For further details please see Jo 
Jones or Naomi Woodruff. 

Please see poster attached. 

Messages from the Office 

Chicken Pox cases in school:  Please take care as there have been a few cases of chicken pox 
in children and siblings, especially if your are pregnant or have complex health needs. Thank you.  

Tennis Club: Please pay the office asap if your have not yet paid for your child’s place in  
Tennis club. 
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Forest School Mud Kitchen 

Can you spare any metal utensils? Pots, pans, jugs, 
bowls, teapots etc are  needed for the Mud Kitchen 
in Forest School.  All donations gratefully received. 
Thank you. 

 

Arty Pants  

There  are still spaces available in the Crafts club. Dance club is now full.  Please pick a leaflet 
from the office or contact Naomi Woodruff. 

Easyfundraising 

We all know how important fundraising is for our children’s experience at 
Broomhill School.   

By using easyfundraising.org.uk when you do your online shopping, our school 
receive a donation (a percentage of your spend.)  It is so easy to use, all you 
have to do is register on the website (link below) and then when you shop 
online you make your purchase using the retailers’ link on the Easyfundraising 
website. Easyfundraising also have an app for your phone or tablet. So far the 
school have raised £1,200 by asking our supporters to use this but we are sure 
that if we all used Easyfundraising we could raise so much more. 

Whether it is your weekly grocery delivery or booking a family holiday, if we 
all used Easyfundraising the school (and our children) benefit.  It does not 
cost us anymore, so why wouldn’t we use it every time we spend online? 

If you use the link below to sign up, school will also receive an extra £1 when you complete your 
first purchase.    

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/E7HWKO/ 

Not signed up to easyfundraising yet? Join for FREE with over 3,600 well-known online retailers.  

Double Donation Week has started. Until Sunday 28th April, some of our retailers are            
DOUBLING their donation amounts.  


